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Mentions   
 
Times News: State funding will help restore Indian Run 
https://www.tnonline.com/20230117/state-funding-will-help-restore-indian-run/ 
 
My ChesCo: $424,000 in Growing Greener Funding Awarded to Improve Natural Areas 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/government/424000-in-growing-greener-funding-awarded-to-
improve-natural-areas/  
 
Climate Change 
 
Bedford Gazette: Moving species emerges as last resort as climate warms 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/ap/national/moving-species-emerges-as-last-resort-as-climate-
warms/article_a44f06b6-c073-5f99-9f56-330d638d4cd7.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: Climate science topic of Jan. 26 webinar 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/climate-science-topic-of-jan-26-webinar/article_42b4ddde-
488e-5e5f-a9f2-7abbb87a6794.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat/AP: New ice core analysis shows sharp Greenland warming spike 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/new-ice-core-analysis-shows-sharp-greenland-warming-
spike/article_a26d3534-d117-58f3-9792-bac4eb6b8e69.html  
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Clearfield Progress: Clearfield County Conservation District officers remain the same 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/clearfield-county-conservation-district-officers-remain-the-
same/article_642699a6-967d-11ed-a1e9-3f8b2bec1e87.html  
 
Energy 
 
Daily Review: BC Planning discuss possible framework concerning solar projects 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/bc-planning-discuss-possible-framework-concerning-solar-
projects/article_dee13b6f-470f-579a-9c87-088e23b0e265.html  
 
WTAJ: Tyrone windmill update: construction “half-way done” 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/tyrone-windmill-update-construction-half-way-done/ 
 
Bradford Era: Residents oppose proposed Greenfield Twp. solar farm 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/residents-oppose-proposed-greenfield-twp-solar-
farm/article_d015c07c-a294-533e-9028-1fa194984b11.html 
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Oil and Gas  
 
Clearfield Progress: Gas prices remain about the same in local region 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/gas-prices-remain-about-the-same-in-local-
region/article_386699e2-95c4-11ed-9a02-fb56ca602975.html  
  
News-Item: Gas prices stable this week in Valley 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/gas-prices-stable-this-week-in-valley/article_b446dcdf-6197-
51be-bd43-7bf7038fc977.html  
 
Audacy: No, gas stoves aren’t being banned. But they can be unsafe 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/gas-stoves-not-banned-unsafe-safety-dangers  
 
Waste 
 
Centre Daily: Why trash and recycling rates increased this year in 5 Centre County townships 
https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/opn-columns-blogs/article271280552.html  
 
LehighValley Live: Lower Saucon Township residents sue over landfill rezoning, potential expansion 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2023/01/lower-saucon-township-residents-sue-over-landfill-
rezoning-potential-expansion.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Latrobe Municipal Authority eyes continuing grease issues 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/latrobe-municipal-authority-eyes-continuing-grease-
issues/article_15b6808f-b40a-56a6-b215-ca51f6cceaae.html  
 
Water 
 
Sun-Gazette: Pump station repair design up for discussion 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/01/pump-station-repair-design-up-for-discussion/  
 
Pennlive: Water line repair planned on Cameron Street in Harrisburg: PennDOT 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2023/01/water-line-repair-planned-on-cameron-street-in-harrisburg-
penndot.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Adamstown to seek grants for storm sewer projects 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/adamstown-to-seek-grants-for-storm-sewer-
projects/article_be3f8016-90f0-11ed-b5d5-bb2b92f5a3f4.html 
 
York Daily Record: York Water rate hikes coming: One borough will see an 83.4% increase 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2023/01/18/york-water-rate-hikes-coming-one-borough-will-see-83-
4-increase/69814943007/ 
 
Times News: Palmerton applies for grant to upgrade stormwater drainage 
https://www.tnonline.com/20230117/palmerton-applies-for-grant-to-upgrade-stormwater-drainage/ 
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Miscellaneous 
 
Daily Review: TMA discusses Local Share, H2O grants 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/tma-discusses-local-share-h2o-grants/article_aac8f7d0-
5d14-5d0c-8dec-69db45387121.html  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Mount Joy Township warehouse plans face pushback from neighbors 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/mount-joy-township-warehouse-plans-face-pushback-from-
neighbors/article_7cbf7452-96ea-11ed-a6bb-838c9002a304.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: 'Goat path' blasting will delay traffic on Route 30 at Walnut Street 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/goat-path-blasting-will-delay-traffic-on-route-30-at-walnut-
street/article_3ce8b438-96ae-11ed-9a35-df292f07c501.html 
 
York Daily Record: Industrial development planned next to historic Prospect Hill Cemetery has neighbors 
upset 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2023/01/18/warehouse-planned-near-prospect-hill-cemetery-has-
neighbors-upset-yor-pa-inch-co/69814621007/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Naturally speaking: Wonderful ways to enhance wildlife habitat 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/01/18/naturally-speaking-wonderful-ways-to-enhance-wildlife-
habitat/ 
 
WTAJ: DEP: Heating oil found in water came from Centre County home 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/dep-heating-oil-found-in-water-came-from-centre-county-
home/ 
 
WJET-TV: EMI demolition underway, impacts to 12th Street 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/emi-demolition-underway-impacts-to-12th-street/ 
 
Philly Voice: Seasonal affective disorder affects millions of Americans, but bright-light therapy may help  
https://www.phillyvoice.com/seasonal-affective-disorder-sad-bright-light-therapy-lamps/  
 
Philly Voice: Pennsylvania professor discovers 5 million-year-old fossil of previously unknown, extinct 
turtle  
https://www.phillyvoice.com/horned-turtle-species-discovered-tennessee-fossil-professor-harrisburg-
university/  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Coal truck overturns on Route 219 Scalp Avenue exit, closes roadway 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/coal-truck-overturns-on-route-219-scalp-avenue-exit-closes-
roadway/article_08b40d92-9740-11ed-a58d-3b03451a2139.html  
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